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Press Release 

 
Sewer Construction to Bring Temporary Closure on NE 

99th Street (from NE 107th Avenue West to the Clark 
County Landfill) 

 
Vancouver, WA – NE 99th Street is scheduled to be closed temporarily for sanitary 
sewer repairs from NE 107th Avenue west to where the road dead ends at the Clark 
County landfill. The closure is expected to begin on Monday, October 31, 2022, and 
be in place until December 31, 2022.  Closure start and end dates are weather 
dependent. 
 
Access will be maintained for residents living along the road, as well as for emergency 
service vehicles, mail, and other deliveries. Other through traffic will need to use 
alternative routes. A signed detour route will be in place during construction. 
 
The Clark Regional Wastewater District has been working with Clark County Public 
Works to coordinate the installation of sanitary sewers as part of the NE 99th Street 
County Road Project (NE 94th Avenue to SR503).  Tapani Inc. of Battle Ground, WA, 
will be repairing the 24-inch diameter gravity sewer main between the Clark County 
landfill and NE 108th Avenue. 
 
If you have questions or comments about the project, please contact the construction 
manager by phone or email. 
 
Senior Construction Manager 
Tom Grange, PE 
Phone: (360) 953-9209 
Email:  tgrange@crwwd.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Clark Regional 
Wastewater District  

8000 NE 52nd Court 
PO Box 8979 
Vancouver, WA 98668-8979 
Phone (360) 750-5876 
Fax (360) 750-7570 

Contact: Kim Thur 
Interim Business Services Director 
Clark Regional Wastewater District 
Phone (360) 993-8822 
Fax (360) 750-7570 
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NE 99th Street Trenchless Sewer – Project Map  
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